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Hon Kate Doust

Chair

Standing Committee on Uniform Legislation and Statutes Review
Parliament House

PERTH WA 6000

Dear Ms Doust

| wish to advise that in my evidence given to the Committee at the public hearing
held on Monday 28 October 2013, the transcript requires several corrections. These
are as follows:

1. Page 2, paragraph 4: the sentence “In part 4, the bill allows for persons to
sell, supply or use a person when inappropriately licenced’, should read

“appropriately licenced”.

2. Page 3, paragraph 5: the sentence “In addition, much of the specific TG
expertise”, should read “TGA expertise”.

3. Page 8, paragraph 1: the sentence that reads “there should not be a lower
standard for an Australian or someone operating in Australia®, was intended
to be spoken as “there should not be a lower standard for a West Australian
or someone operating in Western Australia”.

4. Page 11, paragraph 12: the sentence that reads” | am just trying to think —
my pencil answer would be yes”, should read “my personal answer”.

5. Page 12, paragraph 1: the sentence “If you imported products of that nature
and then started selling them onwards, that is a difficult situation”, should

read “dig erent situation”.

s
Yours singerely

Neil Keen
Chief Pharmacist
30 October 2013
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